Nareka Jacsues

From: June Curtis

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 1:17 PM
To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Pickleball Courts

Categories: Pickleball

You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important

Dear Mayor and Council,

I am writing to ask you to strongly consider converting number 1 tennis court in Centennial Park to 4
permanent pickleball courts.

There is such a need for pickleball courts on the peninsula especially since the courts at Wain Park were
closed. We now have no designated outdoor courts.

As you know pickleball has become very popular and the number of players is continually growing.
Please be a municipality that understands this and accommodates the growth of the sport.

As | understand it there should be no or little cost to the municipality and with so many tennis courts in
the area there should be no push back from tennis players.

Thank you.

June Curtis.
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